Ms. Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnite Gold Project

500 N. Mission Street, Building 2

McCall, Idaho 83638

Dear Ms. Jackson,

This letter is to express my support of Perpetua's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project to be
permitted. It would produce our country's only source of antimony, a mineral we need for a secure and
sustainable future. | hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for this project
is so strong.

| understand that in order for Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold project to move forward, the company
must meet strict state and federal regulations. This gives me faith in the project and process. In addition
to a positive record of decision through the NEPA process, Perpetua Resources will still need to

obtain up to 50 other permits, approvals and conditions ranging from the Clean Water Act to providing
financial assurances for restoration. The Forest Service cannot approve the project without ascertaining
that all of these approvals are issued and conditions met. | support Perpetua Resources' plans to restore
the site, bring hundreds of jobs to rural Idaho and mine gold and antimony as outlined under the 2021
Modified Mine Plan. | am appreciative of the additional work the company has done to limit its project
footprint, improve water temperatures on the site and eliminate long-term water treatment. | would
like to see Perpetua use Johnson Creek during construction, but then move to Burntlog especially based
on the information that use of the Burntlog Route (in-lieu of the existing roads along the Johnson Creek
Route) could lower sedimentation impacts by reducing the number of stream crossings (37 versus 43
crossings) and eliminating travel along and adjacent to Johnson Creek and the East Fork SFSR, as
Johnson Creek and McCall-Stibnite roads follow and have multiple crossings of these two
waterbodies.(Water Quality Specialists Report, p. 162.

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. After analyzing the project for the past
six years, | urge you to now move forward and permit the mine using the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so
Perpetua Resources can put Americans back to work.

Thank you,
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